
                                    

 

‘Mini Musicians’, is a fun, after-school music club for children run by a qualified primary school 

teacher. It is currently run in several Sheffield schools, including Ecclesall Primary School. From 

September, we will be opening the doors for children in Year 3 to join us as well. 

In our sessions we cover: listening, responding, singing, composing, notation and performing 

together as an ensemble. We learn about lots of different music genres, from classical to pop 

(These are all elements of the Music curriculum). 

We will learn how to play tuned (handbells, Boomwhackers etc) and untuned instruments together 

(cup drums, percussion instruments etc).  

‘Mini Musicians’ sessions are always relaxed and FUN and no prior musical knowledge is required.  

From September, Mini Musicians will be returning to Ecclesall Primary School on Thursdays 

straight after school until 4.20pm for all children in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3. They will cost £5.50 

per child, per week and bookings will be taken for the whole half term (7 weeks). The total cost will 

be £38.50 per child. 

The first session will be on Thursday 11th September and the last one will be Thursday 23rd 

October. 

 The cost for the club next half term is non-refundable and will be payable before the 

sessions begin. 

If your child is interested in joining us, or returning to us, please register their interest at the 

following email address: 

minimusicianssheffield@outlook.com 

In your email please include: 

 School name 

 Child’s name 

 Teacher’s/class name 

 Year group 

 Any links to siblings who may also wish to attend (eg if you have siblings in Y1, Y2 or 
Y3 who both wish to attend) 

 If your child has SEN or any medical requirements (for planning purposes) 

 Contact phone number 
 

Places are limited so you will be contacted as soon as possible to confirm whether your child has 

a place or is on the waiting list. 
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